
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
 

The Princeton City Council has scheduled a public hearing on November 9, 
2023 in the City Hall Council Chambers to consider authorizing a vacation 
of an alley legally described as: 
 

That part of the North-South alley in Block 60, as dedicated in the plat of TOWN OF 
PRINCETON, Mille Lacs County, Minnesota, which lies South of the Easterly extension of the 
South line of Lot 9, said Block 60 
 
 AND 
 
That part of the East-West Alley in said Block 60, as dedicated in said plat of TOWN OF 
PRINCETON, which lies West of the Northerly extension of the East line of Lot 10, said Block 60 

 
A map of the area to be vacated is located on the back of this notice. 
 
All interested parties are invited to attend the hearing or to submit their written 
comments to City Hall, 705 2nd Street North, Princeton, MN 55371, prior to 
the hearing. 
 
 

Shawna Tadych 
City Clerk 
 

 


